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4 September 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

An email with the information regarding food provision will be coming out via email later today. This 
will contain information about purchasing school meals at the Academy and details on how to use 
the new pre-order app. 

At this time, we would like to reassure you that on Monday and Tuesday your child will be able to 
still purchase food directly from the school canteen (using cash if you have not yet set up the online 
payment account); this includes students eligible for free school meals. From Wednesday 9th 
September onwards, students will be using the pre-order app to buy their meals, if they have not 
brought in their own packed lunch. 

Kind regards 

Catherine Turner 

Business Director 

 

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
http://www.thebourneacademy.com/

